
 

 

  

   
 

    
      

  
   

  

      
       

       
      

        
        

        
       

  
      

       
     

 
       

       
   

   
     
      

 
     

  
    

  
  
      

  
    

      
 

       

 

    

   
    

  
 

                                                   
  

      
 

   
      

 

  
    

 
    

  
    
    
 

    
  

     
    

    
    
  

   
   

    
 

 
 

Mustang  Bulletin: March  
Myers-Ganoung  Elementary  

5000 E.  Andrew  St.   Tucson,  AZ  85711  
(520) 584-6700 Phone  

Principal’s Corner with Ms. 
Stefanek: 
Greetings Myers-Ganoung Mustangs, 
Happy March! It is hard to believe that 
4th quarter begins March 18th. Thank 
you again for your continued 
support"#$%&'. 
We have several District and State 
tests in the next two months. Please 
try to encourage your students to do 
their best without having them stress 
or worry about the tests. It really helps 
if students arrive at school on time and 
are well rested. They need to eat a 
good breakfast either at home or here 
at school. 
Please try to make any routine 
appointments after school or as late as 
possible in the afternoons during 
testing. 
Thank you for everything you do to 
help your students be the best they 
can be. 
Love of Literacy & Language Week is 
quickly approaching. We have lots of 
events planned for our Love of Love of 
Literacy & Language Week which is 
held March 4th-7th. During this time, 
we emphasize the importance of -
reading and finding the “just right” 
book. Our Love of Literacy Night will 
be Thursday, March 7th from 5-
6:30pm. 
Summer school will be by invitation 
only and families will be notified in 
mid-March. More communication will 
be coming from the district. 
Continued -> 

Continued:   
Testing  Dates:  
Week  of  3/18/24  AASA  Science  
(5th  grade  only)  
Week  of  4/1/23  AASA  Writing,  Math,  
ELA  (3rd,  4th  and  5th)  
Dismissal:  Please pick up  your  child  on  
time.  We hav e m any stude nts in our 
office af ter school  has dismissed.     

Arrival  and Pick-Up:  Do not  park in  
handicap spaces if  you do not have the   
disability pl ate or  placard permits.  
These space s are not  for student drop 
off. Also, follow all traffic laws along  
Andrew and  Santa  Rosa  Street.   

Sincerely,   

Ms.  Stefanek,                          

Proud  Principal  of  Myers/Ganoung         
****************************  

24/25 Registration Now    Open.  
Parents  it is that time of year again. 
Please make sure you  log into  your  
ParentVUE account and complete the   
online re gistration for the upcom ing 
24/25 school  year.  If  you  need  help  
with  your  ParentVUE  account,  you  can  
call  the f ront office f or assistance.  If  
you’ve already completed  your child’s  
registration, make sure you   have al so 
turned  in  your  yearly proof  of  
residency.  Thank you  for your 
attention to this matter.   

 

Cafecito, February 16th! 

We will have Laura Girod Barnhart, 
MC, LMFT, Clinical Coordinator from 
“Talk It Out” Counseling services. This 
is a free service provided to TUSD 
families. 
Do you struggle with communicating 
or understanding others? This is a 
good mini workshop to help you find 
strategies to help you with better 
communication skills. Please join us, 
we’ll have coffee and refreshments. 

March Calendar 
March 4th-7th – Love of Literacy & 
Language Week 
March 7th – Love of Literacy & 
Language Night 5-6:30pm 
March 8th – Grading Day, no school 
March 11th-15th – Spring Break, No 
School! 
March 20th – PD Day, 
No school! 
March 22nd – Cafecito 8:45am 
March 28th – Student of the Month 
Assembly & Kind Kids Lunch 
March 29th – Spring Holiday, No 
School 
Remember that Wednesdays are early 
out days @ 1:40pm. Please pick up 
your child on time. If you’re 
runninglate, please call the front 
office. 
520-584-6700. 


